
 

Tuesday 28th April 2015 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you know, we will be holding family workshops next week.  This time, the 

focus is English and history and will include working alongside your child on tasks 

that will then form the basis of a homework project. 

 

The sessions will run from 9.30am – 11.00am and we would like as many of you 

there as possible! Here is a reminder of the dates for your child’s class: 

4VW- Tuesday 5th May 2015 

4TB- Wednesday 6th May 2015 

4LS- Friday 8th May 2015 

 

Last year, the workshop proved very valuable for both children and parents, 

with 100% of the children and adults saying that the workshop supported 

learning at home.  
 

To give us an idea of the number of tables and the quantity of refreshments 

needed, please indicate if you are available to attend on the slip below. Children 

without an adult will still participate in the workshop with a teaching assistant 

for support. We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Boon, Miss White & Mrs Schroeter  

 

 

Year 4 Family Workshop 

 

Child’s name ………………………………………….. Class…………. 

 

I am able to attend the family workshop on the designated day.  

Relationship to child …………………………………. 

 

 

Signed: ……………………………..Date: ………………………. 
 


